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Information & guidance if you suspect you or your child has 
Coronavirus 

 

If Heltwate School staff have sent your child home with suspected Coronavirus,                   
you MUST take our concerns seriously – please do not ignore them. 

 

Symptoms may include, but are not limited to; 
 

• a new continuous cough 
• high fever/temperature 
• loss of smell 
• loss of taste 

 

If we have asked you to collect your child, or have raised a concern with you, please adhere 
to the following advice; 
 

• Isolate your child within your home, taking care to supervise them carefully and 
constantly 

• visit  https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or call 119 immediately 
to arrange for a test as soon as possible 

• your child MUST remain at home until the results of their test are known – please do 
not try to return them to school for the safety of others 

• follow the advice below to protect other family members 
 

 
 
 
Please keep Heltwate School leaders informed by calling (01733) 262878, so 

that they can take precautionary measures to safeguard others  
if required. 


